## **Reiley Mike**

From:

Robert Wolfe <wolfe.robert@co.polk.or.us>

Sent:

Thursday, March 14, 2013 3:45 PM

To:

Reiley Mike

Subject:

HB 2176 & HB 2179

Mr. Reiley,

Please accept this late noticed email as my Strong Support for HB 2176 & HB 2179.

Funding of both of these issues are critical to all public safety and most importantly the citizens of the State of Oregon.

911 Centers throughout this state are without question the lifeline to anyone in need of emergency assistance and require stabilized funding.

Thank You for consideration of my email.

Sheriff Bob Wolfe Polk County Sheriffs Office